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Dear Councillors, 
 
I refer to the petition submitted to the Council by yourself requesting that residents 
parking be introduced in Grawen Street, Porth. 
 
As its name suggests, with some exceptions, residents’ parking removes parking 
opportunity for everyone except residents. This can cause difficulty for those who 
may rely on family or friends to visit. To overcome this, shared residents parking / 
limited waiting can be introduced, however, this option would not address the 
concerns raised where parking by non residents is short term or where demand from 
residents exceeds the available parking opportunity. Therefore, the introduction of 
residents parking may not address the problems raised and would not be considered 
at the present time. 
 
I trust the above is of assistance and would ask that as lead petitioner, you pass this 
on to your fellow petitioners  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

Gofynnwch Am/ Please Ask For  A McGowan 
 
Fy Nghyf/ My Ref: 101006608527 
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